
The Toby Henderson Trust (TTHT) at the Autism Hub will be
hosting a Summer drop-in Garden party, giving everyone the
opportunity to come along to meet the team, whilst enjoying

some refreshments in our ‘Tranquility Garden’. If the weather is
not on our side on the day, the event will be moved indoors.

The Toby Henderson Trust provide specialist support to parents
and families of autistic children and young people up until the

age of 18, without requiring a referral or even a confirmed autism
diagnosis. 

The open day is to welcome anyone who would like to meet the
team, learn more about what we do and what’s available.

We also hope it will be an opportunity to help build on the
communities understanding of Autism and inclusivity for all

autistic individuals and their families. Whether you have a local
business, work/live in the area, are a South Tyneside professional

or parent/carer  we would love for you to come along.

Join us at the Autism Hub, Gordon St, South Shields:

2024

Tuesday 18th June 
10am – 2pm

DROP-IN 
GARDEN PARTY!

Do you want to know who 
we are & what we do?


